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Friday 25th November2022

Class Photos
The school photographer will be in school on Thursday 1st December to take class 
photos. Parents will be able to purchase copies of these after Christmas.

Christmas Jumper Day - Thursday 15th December
50p in aid of Save the Children- payable through School Money

Admission to Reception
If you have a child born between Sept.1st 2018 and Aug. 31st 2019, it is now time to apply for 

their place in school. Please apply on-line no later than 15th January 2023 at 

www.Shropshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions.

If you do not have internet access or require further information please contact the 

Admissions Team on 0345 678 9008 if in doubt, please speak to Mrs Nash or Mrs Tonkinson 

who will assist you.

30 Hours Funding
Any parents that are claiming for 30 hours nursery funding, please ensure that you have renewed 
your claim by 31st December to receive funding in the Spring term.

Christmas Performances
5th EYFS Nativity – 9.30am

6th KS1 Nativity - 9.30am *

7th KS1 Nativity – 9.30am *
• These performances will be ticket only. 

14th Christmas Carol Concert at St. Laurence’s Church – 10am. 
All parents are welcome

Jewellery: Jewellery should not be worn or brought into school. Watches can be 
worn but no responsibility for damage or loss can be accepted. 
We also ask that nail varnish is not worn in school. 
The school cannot accept responsibility for injuries caused by the wearing of 
earrings. Children with pierced ears who need to wear earrings should only wear 
the stud type(no hoops or dangly earrings) and they must be removed or covered 
for PE.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Please could we remind parents to telephone or email  the school before 9am to notify us 
of any absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from 
you children will be marked as unauthorised.

School Clubs
School clubs finish on Friday 2nd December. The exception being football which will 
finish on December 9th – this is because Friday 25th November’s session is cancelled due 
to the winter market.

Year 3 Swimming
The final session for Year 3 swimming will be Thursday 8th December. Swimming will resume
for Year 3 & 4 in the spring term, dates will be sent nearer the time.

Please log on and book any school packed lunches that are required for the 16th December

Arthur Christmas Christmas Chronicles

Friends of St. Laurence’s
With Christmas fast approaching, please spare a minute to consider registering with 
easyfundraising to help us raise funds for the school and ultimately the children.
All it takes is for you to do your online shopping through the easyfundraising website and 
hundreds of shops eg. Argos, Sainsbury’s, Amazon, Screwfix, Next, etc. will donate a percentage of 
your purchase price to The Friends of St Laurence’s School. It doesn’t cost you a penny and IT’S 
EASY! Just follow this link –https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fostls
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